
School Successes 
 

January 18, 2023 Board Meeting 
 
Parkland 
 Every Child Matters at Parkland - students found a way to share that message in the front foyer by 

our welcome pole (see attached picture). 
 The Winter Concert was fantastic.  Students loved watching the staff make fun of themselves.   
 The Food and Clothing Drive was a big success with the food bank receiving over $1,500 plus the 

truckload of non-perishable items. 
 

 
 
 
Stelly’s 

 The Kindness Drive was held from December 9–16 and collected non-perishable food items to 
donate to the Saanich Peninsula Food Bank.  

 Stelly’s Athletic Conditioning Class held a class reunion with past students in celebration and 
acknowledgement of teacher Lynn Montgomery who will retire at the end of January.  

 The Senior Girls Volleyball team placed 8th at the BC Provincial Championships and were named 
“most sportsmanlike team”. 

 The Stelly’s Band students performed in the Sidney Christmas Parade.  They also serenaded all 
students with carols as they walked into the school on the last day before the holidays.  

 The Junior Musical Theatre presented “Let’s go to the Movies” on December 14th – the 
performance was enjoyed by all! 


